
The Governor of the Banco de la República participated in the
XXXVIII meeting of South American Central Bank Governors 

The Governor of the Banco de la República, Juan José Echavarría, participated in the XXXVIII meeting of the
South American Central Banks Governors  held on November 20 and which, on this occasion, was organized by
the Central Reserve Bank of Peru. This meeting is held yearly and constitutes an opportunity for participating
governors of central banks to exchange views on the regional economic context, its implications with regard to
monetary policy, and the main challenges central banks face.

The official communique of the meeting is available (only in Spanish) at: https://www.banrep.gov.co/es/el-
gerente-general-del-banco-republica-participo-xxxviii-reunion-presidentes-bancos-centrales
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